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8th February 2020 
 

MEMBERSHIP CARDS WILL BE ISSUED ONCE RECEIVED FROM HEAD OFFICE 
 
Dear Member 

 

2020 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 
The AGM will be held on the 22nd March 2020 in the Heritage Room, downstairs of the 
CHPRSL Club starting at 12:00 midday.  Doors close at 12:00pm sharp so please arrive early. 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the:   

1. Minutes of the 2019 AGM held on the 12th March 2019, and 
2. Committee Member Nomination Form.  

 
Nomination Forms are to be completed and placed in the Ballot Box located at the Reception 
Desk of the CHPRSL Club no later than the 8th March 2020. 
 
Please note that the Secretary must be notified in writing by the 8th March 2020 if you want 
to put forward any Notice of Motions.  If you wish, you can email Notice of Motions to 
subbranch@chprsl.com.au 
 
The Agenda, Financial Report, Notice of Motions and the List of Nominees will be distributed 
shortly after the ballot closes on the 8th March 2020. 
 
A lunch will be served at the completion of the AGM for attendees and their partner/carer. 
 
Thank you 
 
 

Douglas Wigg 
Douglas Wigg, JP 
Secretary 
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